
 

 

This information has been previously released under the Official Information 
Act, and is reproduced here as part of the proactive release of material 
related to the Inquiry into the use of External Security Consultants.



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 




